
 

   
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 
October 01, 2015 
 
 
 
Members of the Faculty Communications Committee and Committee Chair Hilliard: 
 
On July 28, 2015 you sent me your report and recommendation on campus 
communications between faculty and campus leadership.  On July 30 I acknowledged 
receipt of your report, and shortly thereafter I requested time to meet with you to discuss 
the report for the purposes of clarifying some observations and recommendations 
contained therein.  Thank you taking the time from your busy schedules to meet with me 
on September 08, 2015 to discuss the report.   
 
After reading the report and meeting with you, I am officially acknowledging the 
acceptance of the committee’s report.  My acceptance of the report should not be 
interpreted to mean that I am accepting all of the recommendations and observations 
contained in the report, but rather that I am accepting the report as the official work 
product of your committee that will be further considered by campus leadership and the 
faculty at-large.  As per our discussion on September 08, 2015, I will be broadly 
disseminating this report and discussing it with campus leadership at various levels, 
including the Chancellor’s Cabinet, the vice chancellors, the council of deans, and the 
campus chairs and directors.  Additionally, it is my intent to discuss this with 
representative of the Boulder Faculty Assembly.  My intent is to receive this input by the 
end of the calendar year, and to work with you to formulate a plan to improve 
communications between faculty and campus leadership on campus.  To this latter point, 
that is why I asked you to remain convened as a committee through the end of the 2015. 
 
I will also arrange to have this report posted on the faculty affairs website so that all 
interested parties will have access to, and the opportunity to comment on it. 
 
Once again, thank you very much for your significant efforts in crafting this important 
campus report.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Russell L Moore, PhD 
Provost & Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
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